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262-818-2530 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 
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psteffensen57@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
847-217-3552 
gymfry@comcast.net 
 
Felicia Meyers, LOH 
847-846-9740 
felicia5570@Yahoo.com 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG calendar  
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn  

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hi Everyone! 
 

It is February and you know what that means – Workshops!! Here is 
the schedule, but sign up quick a couple are almost full. 
Feb. 7th – Touring Workshop 10am & 1pm 
Feb. 14th – Softail Workshop 10am 
                  Riding Gear Workshop 12:30pm 
                  Parts LED Workshop 1pm 
Feb. 21st – Dyna & Sportster Workshop 10am 
                  Parts Boom! Audio Workshop 1pm 
Feb 28th – Touring Workshop 10am & 1pm 
                 Riding Gear Workshop 12:30pm 
 

Hope to see everyone in a workshop this month! 
The Uke’s Team 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their 
marriage in the month of  February! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in  February!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 2 Curt & Laura DeBruin  14 Todd & Jacqueline Clifford 
 6 John & Joanne Compton 19 Les & Sheryl LaPhilliph 
14 Rick & Carolyn Bidlack 19 Greg & Pam Mantis 
14 Mick & Tami Bosovich 22 Keane & Mary O'Malley 

  2 Nancy Bates RIP   14 Phyllis (Judy) Starling 

 2 George Carpenter  15 Jason Weed 

 2 Ground Hog Day  16 Frank DeLuca 

 3 Margaret (Maggie) Walther 17 Jeff Huff 

 4 Steve Laviolette   17 Jerry Olson 

 7 Josh Basso   19 Rick Brennan 

 7 Jeannette  Haines  20 Mick Bosovich 

 7 Mark Homuth   24 Bruce Radowski 

10 Julie Carpenter   24 Howard Witkus RIP 

10 Cheryl Fry   25 Robert McDowell 

11 Gail Reboletti   25 Jeff Rapey 

13 Carlos Castillo RIP  25 Brenda Thompson 

14 Happy Valentine Day  26 Thomas Miceli 

14 Sandra Rapey 

 

 

Belated January Birthday 

 

January 6 Mike Wegmann 
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Congrats to  ~ Kevin Klee for Assistant Director 

Hi everyone, I'm your new activities officer.  My wife (Melissa) and I 
both are chapter members.  She rides a 2011 Heritage Softail and I 
ride a 2010 Ultra Classic.  Last year we added a beautiful baby boy 
(Lucas) to our family (future rider, for sure!).  When we aren't 
riding, we like to brew our own beer, attend beer festivals and 
participate in our homebrew club in Racine.  I'm also a road captain 
and am always looking for an excuse to ride if I can fit it into my 
schedule. 
 
We'll be trying to make a few changes this year to make it easier to 
find out what is going on and, hopefully, get more members out riding 
and participating in more chapter rides.  One of the first changes we 
made this year is the calendar.  We are hoping it will be easier to 
get to and incorporate into your own calendars by using Google.  I'll 
be working with Bill to see about getting it embedded on the website. 
We are also hoping to get a survey out soon from the road captains on 
what we can do to get more riders on the rides...so stay tuned. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions, ideas, or 
concerns.  If I can help, I will, otherwise, I'll try to get someone 
else that can. 
 

Brian Hawver 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 (cell) 

I would like to thank for your support .   I will start work on get-

ting info on the HOG RALLYS.  See you all the Feb. meeting. 

Kevin Klee 
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Hello Kenosha HOG Members! 

STOP!  Before reading any further, have you submitted your new membership form?  Remember, the 
local Chapter membership follows the calendar year, so we're all new members every January.  This 
newsletter has the two-page form at the end.  Please get it to Patti Kremser or Stuart Goldstein ASAP, 
along with your dues.  Again this year, we have not increased dues, so it's $20 for full members and $15 
for associate members.   

On the topic of new members, let's think about that for a minute.  We already have a great Chapter, and 
every event or ride is fun, exciting, and memorable.  Our members are friendly, relaxed, and caring peo-
ple.  Why not share that with someone you know.  If they ride, invite them along.  If they don't ride, in-
vite them anyhow!  Many of us have been non-riders at some point, and I think most of us have ridden 
something else before our Harley-Davidsons.  That one friend of yours who admires HD, and wants to 
come along, but they won't presume...they're just waiting for your invitation.  Here's how you spot them:  
invite everyone, and the interested friend will show up!  Easy, eh? 

Bottom line, more members will make the Chapter more fun for all.  Be sure to introduce your friends to 
me; I'd be delighted to meet them. 

My next thought is about the upcoming riding season.  Although it may seem to be far off, the time will 
come where it's too late to plan.  Especially larger, longer rides, start your planning now if you haven't 
already.  The roads aren't going to change (much), and hotels will take your reservation.  If it's on your 
calendar first, then your other demands will fall around it.  So plan your summer adventures soon! 

And please check out the new Chapter calendar.  Since it's based on Google calendar, many smartphones 
and tablets can show you our events at a glance.  Again, plan around these so we see you as much as 
possible.  A few Chapter events do not yet appear on the calendar, but will be posted soon.  As ride ideas 
get submitted by the Road Captains, these will show up as well.  You can also go directly to the calendar 
at http://goo.gl/Atsvnn (yes, capitalization matters), or through the Chapter website.   

Until the next meeting, 

 

Randy 

Polar Bear 2015 
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Minutes with Stu 
Well, here we are! February already, getting that much closer to riding season. 
Our January meeting was our annual membership renewal. Thank you to Patti Kremser and all of 
her helpers in making it a very smooth operation. We voted in our new Assistant Director Kevin 
Klee. Both he and Paul Steffensen were very good candidates and it was a hard choice. We dis-
cussed the pot luck dinner we are having on February 07 for the chapter meeting. There will be sam-
pling from the new catering company we will be using for our 2015 Christmas dinner and you are 
encouraged to bring a favorite dish to pass. We discussed fundraisers for the year; we once again 
will be raffling off a motorcycle.  The bike will be a 2015 Street Glide Special. There will be 8500 
tickets raffled off in honor of UKE’S 85 years in business this year. The raffle tickets will have a 
picture of the motorcycle on the ticket. They will be sold at $5.00 each or 5 for $20.00. There was 
discussion about the stamp book. The cutoff date  will be February 28, 2015, so if you know of  a 
business you will like to get in the stamp book and not sure  what to do, please contact Margarita 
Ramon, Bob Clampit  or one of the officers and we will assist you. There will be open discussion 
for the chapter board 1hour before the board meeting, where anyone can attend with concerns, ques-
tions or any suggestions you may have. We would always like to hear from you.  
That’s all until next month - remember every ride is a new memory! 
 
Stuart. 

News From Membership: 
 
We are gearing up for another busy month in the Membership department.....We have only about a 
third of our memberships renewed so far...so please ask your buddys in the club if they have filled 
out their forms!  Before you know it, we will have our bikes out and we will be ready for our group 
rides, but we will need your signed waivers in place (they are part of the membership forms) to make 
the check in process go very smoothly! 
 
In addition to renewals, one of our goals this year is to INCREASE the size of our organization and 
we need your help to  accomplish this.  I am sure you all know people that love to ride just like you, 
so please invite them to our next meeting so they can try us out!  Spread the word!  Let's make more 
friends! 
 
TTFN.....see you at the meeting! 
Patti Kremser 
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Kenosha HOG Chapter 
Uke’s Harley Davidson 
5595 102th St. 
Kenosha WI 53144 



7 



8 

N
ex

t 
M

ee
ti

n
g

 w
il

l 
b

e 
@

 T
h

e 
H

O
G

 R
o

o
m

 
 F

eb
ru

ar
y
 7

th
, 
2

0
1

5
 @

 5
:0

0
 P

.M
.  

Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
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